
Newton Parks, Recreation & Culture Department       
246 Dudley Road, Newton, MA 02459 
Office: (617) 796-1500  
parks@newtonma.gov 
Nicole Banks, Commissioner 
 
November 14, 2024 
 
Re: Wellington Park Sensory Dome Donor Recognition sign 
 
Dear Parks and Recreation Commission, 
 
The Parks, Recreation and Culture Department (PRC) is pleased to support the initiative 
proposed by the Friends of Wellington Park. Please see below PRC Staff Notes. 
 
Staff Notes on Sensory Dome recognition sign at Wellington Park: 
 

• The proposal is consistent in nature with other partnership recognition signs 
across other parks and facilities. 

• The proposed sign would be procured and funded through the leftover funds 
from the sensory dome project. 

• The PRC maintenance division will provide in-ground mounting installation 
• Very little maintenance is required in and around the sign. Simple string trimming 

is sufficient. 
• Parks and Open Space, along with the Public Grounds and Maintenance divisions 

are supportive of this project and initiative. 
 
Best regards,  
Luis Perez Demorizi 
 
____________________________________ 
Director of Parks + Open Space 
Parks, Recreation & Culture 
City of Newton 
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